Outram School N ewsletter

3 March Y7/8 Surfing

6 March House Triathlon at school

8 March Highland Gathering

9-13 March Junio/Middle Swimming
Programme

11 March Otago Triathlon

20 March R8 & R10 to Sinclair Wetland

23 March Otago Aniversary Day

25 March BOT Meeting

30 March FOS Meeting

9 April Last Day Term One

28 April First Day Term Two

School contact details:

1 Beaumaris Street, Outram.

P O Box 22, Outram 9062.

Phone 03 486 173fbr all absences,
ASC and office.

Email: office@outram.school.nz
Web: www.outram.school.nz

BoT Parent Reps
Anette Harrex
Andrew Kissell
Anne-Marie Wells
Hayley Wetere
Nathan Young

486 1681

Friends of Outram School
Vick Robertson 029 2001595
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OUTRAM SCHOOL VISION 6 A school where children strive for

excellence, love learning, develop their pas sions and reach their potential
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members and caregivers coming into the scha®lA NB G f & F
new entrant parent evening which provides a very informative stal
for parents when they are beginning their educational journey a
Outram School with their 5 year old.

Followed by the goal setting conferences on Tuesday. Establishin
strong homeschool partnerships is so important, and as the saying
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to supportyour child's growth and development.
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about how two small words can make someone feel really good a
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children around the school taking up this small challenge and usir
those manners we know they have.

A safety reminder for those that bring their bikes or scooters to
school- please get off your wheels at the gate and walk bikes and
scooters through tk school to the bike stands so we can avoid
collisions with pedestrians.

Reminder: Children should not arrive at school before 8:30am.
Teachers are preparing for the school day prior to 8:30am and are
available to greet or supervise children.

Triathlon Season
Good luck to the 11 children (so far) who are participating in the
Weet-Bix Kids TRYathlon this Sunday.

Next Friday is our own intdrouse triathlon. Your child should have
brought home a letter with details for their year group event.llfoh
these entries could be returned to classroom teachers by Monday
that we can organise teams and event order, thank you.

Finally some students / teams will compete at the Dunedin Primar
Triathlon event held in Port Chalmers on Wednesday 11th Makte
are in the process of entering competitors and organising transpol
plans for the day.

Cybersafety Agreements

Last week you should have received a Cybersafety Agreement fol
each child in your family. There is a different version for Ye&s 1
Yeas 36 and Years-8. This is to match maturity, types of tasks an
website access children could experience in their classes. If you
not seen a copy please email the office and we can arrange to ge
copy to you.

Please complete and send back to ttlassroom teacher asap, thani
you.


mailto:office@outram.school.nz
http://www.outram.school.nz/

Trillian Trek Kids Charity 2020 (The old Variety Bash)

This charity event has chosen to visit our school this year as part of their South to North trip. This will
be their 30th year raising funds for Kiwi Kids. Thellehe 35 vehicles and 130 people involved in this
year's event which is 7 days long, starts in Timaru on 15th March and finishes in Taupo\arist

They will make a quick visit to our school on the morningGeth March at 10.00am until 10.45am

The teams have lots of giveaways to hand out to kids. But the charity is able to make a special give
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who has done something great for someone. The bike istdeifar a 5- 9 year old and comes with a
helmet. Please make contact with me if you are interested in nominating your family to receive such
a gift.

As this is a fundraising event, children may like to bring along a donation to contribute to this charity
(this is optional). Families are most welcome to join us on the morning too.

Voluntary Donations

The voluntary donation is set by the Board afisiees annually. This year the donation has been set
at $80 per child per year or $120 for two or more children per year. Payment of this is classed as
voluntary and parents should note that they are able to adjust the size of any donation in any way
theywish. Payment of any donation is completely confidential.

You may be aware of media coverage last year where the Government will contribute $150/child to
schools, and schools would therefore not be able to ask for school donations. This option was offered
to Decile 17 schools. We are Decile 9, therefore this option was not available to our school.

School camps are exempt from these rules and all schools will still ask for donations so that camps
can still be offered. At Outram School education outside¢lassroom is an important

part of our learning programmes and enhances the learning that happens in the classroom.
Therefore, we will continue to ask for donations towards the running costs of these events. We
appreciate payment as we cannot offer thdgads of activities without this financial support.

An income tax credit can be claimed from Inland Revenue in relation to donations made to the
school. Please contact the office for a receipt.

Private cars for school trips

We have some trips coming ughere using parents to assist with transport is easier for organisation

and is financially more beneficial. Vieally appreciate parents making themselves available to help

us at these times. | have added an extra check into our health and safety procedures for these events
and request that adults transporting children, other than their own, provide us with a copy of thei
drivers licence, registration number, WOF and registration renewal dates. This is as much a check for
@2dzNJ 26y | aada2NFyOS a Ad Aa FT2N) 0KS a0Kz22ft o | 2
their car is due for a warrant or their licence fegired and it has snuck up on them.
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Wonderful writing about your
fishing trip Kauriand Emma
found some treasure!




From the Board of Trustees Chair

Kia ora koutou,

Welcome back to Outram School for 202thope you had a chance telax and unwind over the summer. A
special welcome to Kim Allan and all the new families that have joined us this year, we hope your time at
OutramSclool is rewarding.

Last Thursday was our fiBbard of Trustees meeting for the year. Our main focus was féiadj the budget
and reviewing the Strategic and Annual Plan for the year. We also began our regular review of our health and
safety policies.

You may be aware that there were heat pumps installed in a number of classrooms over the holiday break.
This waghe first project completed from the additional funding provided in the School Investment Package

announced in December. These will provide a more comfortable environment in the classrooms on the hot
days and on the cooler days when the boiler is not i us

A big thank you to FOS for the new shade umbrella for the sanitl Ipibks fabulous. The fundraising support
FOS give to Outrachools invaluable and directly benefits our students. Their next big fundraiser is the
Highland Gathering, please come along angdport this fun event.
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Helpers br the Highland Gatherindundraiser
We are still needing helpers for the various staltdhe Highland GatheringThis is the FOS major
fundraiser for the year. Your children will benefit from the profi¥e justneed parents to offr a
helping hand for an hour ogo, so if you can spare an hour on Sundé\arch please leyour dilds
teacher orCarolyn in the office knowThank youo thosewho have already sent their forsrback
Also a reninder that the baking is to be dpped off to Room 6 on Friday'@/arch, next week.

| West Taieri Junior Rugby Club
Registration Days 2020

Any enquiries please contact:- Jolene Casey—wtjuniors@gmail.com




HIGHLAN
GATHERING

OUTRAM SCHOOL
Haggis Ceremony, the Highlanders, live music, food and
market stalls, free Pippity pop, traditional family highland
games and events, and Damian Newell from the Breeze

COME AND TOSS YOUR CABER, FLING YOUR
SHEATH AND SEE HOW YOUR KILT BLOWS

FAMILY $20, ADULT $10, CHILD $5, UNDER 5'S FREE




Joe's
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To raise money for
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RELAY
FOR LIFE

[ CanceF
\\ / Society

New Zealand

Delicious home baking for sale

After Assembly Friday 13th March

If you would like to donate directly to our Relay team please go to
https://relayforlifedunedin.everydayhero.com/nz/ joe

Opportunity to join the Life
Education Trust - Heartland Otago
Southland

Do you remember our friend Harold the Giraffe
from your primary school days and the Life
Education mobile classroom visiting your school?
Always a highlight of the year! Now is your chance a
to get involved and help bring this valuable s

resource to our own children...

To find out more and to register your interest in
becoming a Trustee, please
visit: www.heartland.org.nz




Order forms have been sent home with the eldest/only childréast week
Get your orders into the office now

Friends of Outram School Fundraiser ~ We've
teamed up with Makikihi Fries to offer you a great
prices for the freezer with stocks of oven chippies!

Produced locally, these are great to have handy in the
freezer — all come frozen and delivery will be direct to the
school for pick up.

Prices & Quantities:

5 Kg Bag @ $15 per bag 10Kg Bags @ $25 per bag
Crinkle Cut Crinkle Cut
Straight Cut Straight Cut
10mm slims (shoestring) 10mm slims (shoestring)
Steak Fries Steak Fries

Please state how many of each type of fries you’d like in the box beside — Thanks!
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Total S value of order: $

Student Name: Room No:

Please submit orders to Carolyn in the School office and make payment directly into
the FOS bank account, 03-1725-0122763-000 clearly stating your student name and
room number and reference “FRIES”.

Please note orders need to be in by Friday 6" March 2020.



ASSEMBLY TIME TABLE
Term 1, 2020
in the school hall

Week 4 28 February Room 6

Week 6 13 March Room 10
Week 8 27 March Room 2
Week 10 9 April Room 4

Term Dates for 2020

Term 1

Monday 3Februaryd Thursday 9 April
Term 2

Tuesday 28 April 8 Friday 3 July

Term 3

Monday 26 Julyd Friday 25 September
Term 4

Monday 12 Octobei® Wednesday 16
December

FRIDAY LUNCH ORDERS
PLEASE NOTE:IFYOU ARE
ORDERING YOURCHILD A LUNCH
FROM MITCHELLSAMILY
FOODCENTRE FOR A FRIDAY, THE
ORDER MUST BE IN BY THURSDAY A
THE LATEST Phone 486 1723.

Community Oral Health Service
0800 TALK TEETH (0800 825 583) or 0800
ORAL HEALTH (0800 672 543 (free from
cell phones)

Please call us to update your contact details,
change an appointment or to make an
appointment. You can find us under
Community Oral Health Service in the White
Pages.

&

SPORT
Flippa Ball

Draw for Sunday 1 March is:
Outram Stingray® GSNS Red 1.200 145pm
Outram Dolphinsd Mornington Sed.ions 4.400 5.05pm
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Futsal

Futsal got under way last night with one team having a win
and one a loss.

Netball

Netball notces(pink) went homewith the childrenthis
week Please get these back to the officermxt Friday6"
March. If you wouldlike your child to play and they didn
bring a notice home either get them to come and get one
from the office or give Carolyn in the office a ring.
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Canterbury Pants/Shorts Orders

We can do Canterbury pant/shorts orders if anyone is
interested. The prices are very good.
Prices are:  Child trackpants  $51

Child shorts $24
Adult trackpants  $57
Adult shorts $30

These are great for the winter sports that are starting next
term. If you want to place an order please either call into «
phone Carolyn in the school office.

Music Lessons
We have the following music teachers who come to
Outram School to take lessons in guitar & piano.
These are after school lessons. If you would like your chi
to have lessons please contact the tutors direct.

Chris Gloverd guitar & pianad 021 1317272
email:chrisglvr79@gmail.com

N
Piano Lessons

Piano/keyboard tutor available to do private lessahbome
or after schoolin the Allen Centre.
All enquiries welcom@ Brenda Stirling

020 40@6743 or evenings 483032
N RS ———————————————————
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Monday 9th March Outram School
Hall 7PM-8.30PM

Come along and join in the fun for a
greal cause

DONATION FOR ENTRY
RAFFLES

100% of Funds raised will be donated to
the Relay for Life

RELAY

Pl < ZUMBA
Society HEHJIWW



